
Hello families! 

As we are entering the season of inclement weather, which can include 

school closings and two-hour delays, I want your student to be prepared in 

the event of a school cancellation.  I will send home “Home Learning 

Packets” for your child. In the packet there are supplies each student will 

need in order to complete their work.  Papers within the packet are to be 

completed.  

We have been practicing working independently and they should be able to 

do most of the work with minimal help. The expectation is for paper/pencil 

work to be completed the day of cancellation and returned to school the 

next day.  Should you have any questions or concerns, feel free to reach 

out to me. 

Hopefully, we won’t have to utilize any snow days, but it is always good to 

be prepared.  Have a great evening, stay safe and warm! 

  

Thanks, 

Mrs. Firkins 

mfirkins@riselearningcenter.org 

  

 


